Additional Materials - Item #4

Amy Harvey

From: Roger Stancil

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 3:46 PM

To: Allen Buansi; Donna Bell; Hongbin Gu; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman;
Town Council; Michael Parker; Nancy Oates; Pam Hemminger; Rachel Schaevitz; Roger
Stancil; Ross Tompkins

Cc: Amy Harvey; Beth Vazquez; Carolyn Worsley; Catherine Lazorko; Christina Strauch;
Dwight Bassett; Flo Miller; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Rae Buckley; Ralph Karpinos; Ran
Northam; Roger Stancil; Sabrina Oliver

Subject: CASA project on Merritt Mill Road

Council Question: How much has the town budgeted to contribute to the CASA project on Merritt Mill Road?
Staff Response: The Town Council approved $330,810 in funding from the Affordable Housing Development Reserve
(AHDR) in 2017 for land acquisition and site improvements of the CASA affordable housing project on Merritt Mill Road.
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